
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         22 July 2024 
 

Notice of Motion No. 152 

Stamford Park Masterplan 

 
I hereby give notice that it is my intention to move the following motion at the Council Meeting on 22 July 2024: 

 

That in relation to the 2014 adopted Stamford Park Masterplan (the Masterplan), Council: 

1. Requests that a report on the implementation status of the Masterplan be presented at a Council meeting 

no later than March 2025 (unless deferred to a later date in consultation with the Mayor) to provide 

Council and the community with a comprehensive update on this major initiative. 

2. Request the report referred to in Resolution 1 above include, but not necessarily be limited to: 

a) A brief history of the project, including key milestones, decision points and announcements since the 

Masterplan was adopted; 

b) A financial synopsis detailing: 

i. The initial projected costs and funding sources for each Masterplan stage 

ii. The actual total expenditure on the project for each Masterplan stage 

iii. The revenue received from land sales; 

c) An overview of variations (whether delivered or proposed) for each Masterplan stage compared to the 

adopted original Masterplan; 

d) The current and projected ongoing maintenance costs associated with Stamford Park and relevant 

funding sources; and 

e) A summary of Council’s agreement with Melbourne Water for ongoing management and maintenance 

of the wetlands/Corhanwarrabul Creek flood plain. 

 

Cr Nicole Seymour 

Tirhatuan Ward 

 

Council Meeting 


